
	

	

Report	on	Interim	Actions	from	the	Yearly	Meeting	Clerk	and	
General	Secretary  
 
 
 
In a minute approved at Fall Sessions 2014, the yearly meeting directed the yearly 
meeting clerk and general secretary to represent the yearly meeting between sessions, 
when the occasion for giving the yearly meeting a public voice seems urgent and 
appropriate.   

On two occasions of great sorrow, one the killings in June at the Orlando nightclub, the 
other the killings in July in Baton Rouge, Dallas, and the Twin Cities, the clerk and 
general secretary acted on behalf of the yearly meeting.  
To the Friends in Orlando, Florida, they sent a letter of support and sympathy. Regarding 
the killings in July in Baton Rouge, Dallas, and the Twin Cities, they sent an open letter 
to Communities of Faith in the form of a press release to the national press. 

The two letters are available with these links to the yearly meeting website: 
• Letter to Orlando Friends 
• Letter	to	Friends	in	Baton	Rouge,	Dallas,	and	the	Twin	Cities 
• Press release regarding the killings in Baton Rouge, Dallas, and the Twin Cities 

http://www.nyym.org/sites/default/files/InterimAction2016-Letter-FriendsinBatonRougeDallasMinneapolis.pdf
http://www.nyym.org/sites/default/files/PressRelease-NewYorkYearlyMeeting-ResponsetoKillingsSummer2016.pdf
http://www.nyym.org/sites/default/files/InterimActions2016-Letter-OrlandoFriends.pdf



